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October 19, 1984 "

Honorable Charles Bechhoefer
Chairman, Atomic Safety Licensing Board
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

, ,c0 3,
.

uy

i.... c YM, ,Re: South Texas Nuclear Project
''Bay City, Texas -

Dear Honorable Bechhoefer:

I would like to formally request rotation of the
next Atomic Safety and Licensing meetings from Houston,
Texas to Bay City, Texas. A large number of the Bay
City populace are extremely interested in this matter
as a result of the South Texas Nuclear Project being
located in Bay City, Texas.

Your kind consideration in this matter will be
grea tly appreciated.

:
Sincerely,
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M o'i s e H . Si)on, Es"q. /

Co-Chairmad, Matagorda County
Nuclear Advocates
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